
 

 

To whom it may concern:  
 
This letter is regarding the Burbank Aero Crossings Project (SCH# 2021070154). As the 
lead agency and the Project Planner, I am requesting that the project type listed on 
CEQAnet to be changed from an MND to a Sustainable Communities Environmental 
Assessment (SCA). If you have any questions please call (818) 238-5250 or email me 
at mmedina@burbankca.gov. Thank you.  


